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This week, the children have enjoyed reading poetry. We have read and discussed poems 
written by Laura Mucha. In writing, children have learned how to write a letter of complaint 
and we have already begun to draft our ideas. In maths, the children have been exploring 
fractions and have learned about unit fractions such as halves, quarters and thirds. We have 
also looked at some larger non-unit fractions which have more than one part selected. In 
history, children have talked about areas of interest in Leeds and we have looked at Temple 
Newsham, Harewood House, Kirkstall Abbey and Roundhay Park.  
 

Go Read: If parents are using Go Read to log their child’s reading please continue to do so. 

Alternatively, if this is not convenient please record your child’s reading in the diary section 
of their planner and send this in with their zipped locked reading wallet every Monday. Please 
speak to your child’s teacher if you are unsure. Thank you.  
 

Spellings: Pupils have received new spelling homework. This week, we have explored the  ‘s’ 

sound within word spelt with ‘ce’. It has also been uploaded to the Google Classroom.   
 

Homework: This week, homework concentrates on fractions and reading comprehension. 
 

Oxford Reading Buddy: This week children have brought home the passwords for the 

Oxford Reading Buddy. This is available online through any web browser. All books that have 
been allocated are in line with their current book band. Many books have an inbuilt reading 
coach to guide them through the comprehension of what they are reading. We would love 
pupils to use this when reading at home to help boost their reading fluency and understanding 
further.  
 

Art Bytes: As part of the Art Bytes competition, year 5's top entries have been shortlisted. 

The judges from Art Bytes have selected Jack from 5SQ, Ellie from 5KM and Tyler from 5KM 

as their top three from our school. We now need your help to vote for your favourite entry. 

To do this please click the following link so that you can view each piece of art. Voting is 

open online until 1st May. You are permitted one vote per person and the vote is only counted 

after you confirm via the link email you will receive after voting on the website. The winning 

entry from each school (shortlisted student with most votes) wins a place in the virtual gallery 

exhibition, which will open in June. 

https://artbytes.co.uk/schools/robin-hood-primary-school_61/ 
 

Thank you for all your support and have a great weekend.  

 

The Year 3 Team.     
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